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My year 11yr old and my 13yr old daughter can no longer catch the bus to and from school. 
They used to have the 377 that dropped them close to our home and now there is no bus 
that allows them to do that. Now, we have to drive them, it is quite ridiculous taking away a 
bus service that was always busy. Now we spend our mornings and afternoons driving them 
to and from school. 


